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Our general terms and  conditions are applicable to all our offers, supplies and purchases, unless otherwise stated. 
NEC Nederland B.V. is listed in the trade register of the Chamber of Commerce Gooi- en Eemland under no. 32114531. 

November 26, 2021 

Subject: Announcement EMEA AP400 List Price increase 

Dear Valued NEC Partner, 

As a direct result of shortage of components on the global semiconductor market, 
our NEC DECT AP400 base station production line has been confronted with a 
supply stop of core Integrated Circuits.

The good news is that we have managed to safeguard the ongoing production and 
supply of the AP400 base stations by purchasing these core components on the 
market, however at significantly higher cost. 
As a consequence, NEC is forced to increase the MSRP’s of the AP400 series.

For any questions related to the above, please feel free to reach out to your NEC 
Account Manager. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bert Plasman 
Vice President Sales 
EMEA NEC Enterprise 
Solutions 

As soon as the supply of the related integrated circuits is back to normal operation 
and prices, the MSRP will be aligned with that situation.

NEC will implement a 17% MSRP price increase on all AP400 models. 
This price increase will take effect as per 1 March 2022. 




